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North Little Rock Police Investigating Homicide    

 
North Little Rock, AR (September 7, 2021) – On September 6, 2021, at approximately 8:55 
p.m., officers responded to 2400 McCain Blvd (Icon Lakewood Apartments) in reference to 
subjects being shot. Upon arrival, officers located two female subjects on the parking lot, each 
suffering from at least one gunshot wound. One victim was pronounced deceased at the scene, 
and the other was transported to a local hospital with non-life threatening injuries. During the 
preliminary investigation, it was determined that the shooting did not occur at the Icon 
Lakewood Apartments. The location of the shooting is unknown at this time.  
 
Detectives with the North Little Rock Police Department responded to the scene and initiated a 
homicide investigation. They are currently processing the scene for evidence and conducting 
interviews. The body of the deceased victim was transported from the scene to the Arkansas 
State Crime Lab for an autopsy. 
 
We encourage anyone with information concerning this incident to contact Detective Paul 
Cantrell at 501-771-7167 or the NLRPD Tip Line at 501-680-8439. Anyone with information 
can remain anonymous. 
 
This investigation is still ongoing, and more information regarding this incident will be released 
as it becomes available. 
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